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Docket: NRC-2012-0246 
Consideration of Environmental Impacts on Temporary Storage of Spent Fuel After Cessation of Reactor 
Operation 

Comment On: NRC-2012-0246-0456 
Waste Confidence - Continued Storage of Spent Nuclear Fuel; Extension of Comment Period 

Document: NRC-2012-0246-DRAFT-0767 
Comment on FR Doc # 2013-26726 

Submitter Information 
Name: Arlene Johnson 
Address: 

San Clemente,  CA,   

General Comment 
Dear Madams and Sirs: 
 
Regarding the decommissioning of the San Onofre Nuclear Power Plant. It is unacceptable to not develop a 
definitive plan to properly and fully decommission the San Onofre power plant. Storing and not moving the 
highly dangerous radioactive waste from the highly populated South Orange and North San Diego County areas 
that surround the plant is irresponsible. 
 
I ask that you please develop a timely, thorough and complete decommission process for San Onofre, and share 
that plan with the public and in particular, the residences of South Orange and North San Diego County for our 
input into the process. Our property and more importantly, our health are at stake if the radioactive waste leaks 
into the environment that is our home. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Arlene Johnson 
San Clemente Resident 
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